
 
          

1101 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 1200 
Washington, DC  20036 
Tel: +1 202 248 5155 

 
 
 
 
January 28, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: SES-MOD-20081224-01717 (Call Sign E080059) 
 SES-AMD-20090116-00052 
  

SES-MOD-20081224-01718 (Call Sign KA25) 
 SES-AMD-20090116-00053 
  
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 I am writing on behalf of Inmarsat Hawaii Inc. (Inmarsat) to request the 
formal addition of a condition to each of the licenses in the above license modification 
and amendment proceedings.  Inmarsat is already subject to the condition under the 
terms of the identified Agreement.  The requested condition is as follows: 
 

This authorization and any licenses related thereto are subject 
to compliance with the provisions of the Agreement between 
Inmarsat on the one hand and the U.S. Department of Justice 
(DOJ) and the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) on the 
other, dated September 23, 2008. 

 
 Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 202-248-5188 with any 
questions about this letter. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
        /s/ 
      Diane Cornell 
      Vice President, Government Affairs 
 
 
cc. Scott Kotler, International Bureau 
 


